8. ADMINISTRATION MANAGER’'S UPDATE
The Administration Manager updated the Board on the following issues:
8.1 AKAROA TOWN PLAN
This will now be an Akaroa Harbour Basin Plan and will get underway at the beginning of 2007.
Members asked that the staff member assigned to the project be invited to the February 2007

Board meeting.

The Board questioned whether there would be another traffic survey carried out over the
2006/07 holiday period to add to the data collected the previous year.

8.2 COMMUNITY BOARD FUNDING
8.3 TOP O' THE HARBOUR GROUP — CAMPERVANS ON BANKS PENINSULA

8.4 COMMUNITY BOARD BOOKLET

Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 8 February 2007


Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


